
From: bsfromhome
To: Alyssa Roslan
Subject: Healthy Air
Date: Wednesday, April 25, 2018 4:13:05 PM

Dear Alyssa,

Healthy, clean air is a right, and it seems silly to feel the need to fight for it.  Currently, I'm
able to enjoy going outside when the air is healthy.  Being an asthmatic, I cannot enjoy the
freedom of being outside any time I want.  SAD!  Have you ever seen someone struggle to
breath?  It seems like clean air vs. money coming to the local communities.  How much
money would you spend just to take a deep breath?

Please use common sense and support the right for clean air for all of us, even those who are
currently polluting it.

Sissy Gabriel
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